
 

 

VILLAGE OF ESSEX JUNCTION 

BIKE/WALK ADVISORY COMMITTEE MEETING 

MONDAY, JULY 23, 2018 AT 6:00 PM 

LINCOLN HALL 

MINUTES 

 

▪ Attendees: Raj, Phoebe, Kaitlin, Jeff (minutes), Micah 

▪ Guests: Mike & Paul Gordon, Evan Teich (Unified Manager) 

▪ Start 6:05 pm 

 

1. Minutes. 

▪ No modifications 

▪ Motion to approve – Micah; second – Kaitlin.  Approved 

 

2. Potential project with UVM Civil/Environmental Engineering students 

▪ John Lens is UVM contact 

▪ Discussed traffic calming project 

o Fall: research/data collection 

o Winter: Develop proposals, traffic simulations/modeling 

o Spring: “Pop up” treatments 

▪ Deliverable: Report/Recommendations 

▪ Stakeholders: Neighbors, School District, CCRPC 

▪ Jeff will draft problem statement for committee’s review 

 

3. LAB Bike Friendly designation 

▪ Raj to investigate steps needed to maintain/improve level 

 

4. Essex Conservation & Trails Committee collaboration 

▪ Interest in working with ECTC to develop joint routes and waypoint signage 

▪ Micah to contact Chair  

 

5. Post Village ride update 

▪ Discussed block signage (e.g., crosswalks by ADL) 

▪ CC E. Teich on emails 

 

6. BWAC budget 

▪ Look at purchasing removable center lane crosswalk markers 

7. Public comment 

▪ Green bike lanes (e.g., Williston) are good from driver and cyclist perspectives 

Adjourn: 6:50 pm 

Respectfully submitted, Jeff Frolik  

 
 



 

 

 
 

 

 


